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At the first Quarterly meeting it was decided to send an order of books to Dani B. so District 

50’s Correction Committee could bring them in Huntington Prisons. 

We have met once since online, just to get caught up and find out where everyone is and 

discuss any progress that we have made. 

It was pointed out at E.P.G.S.A. our literature supply was low and that we needed to resupply 

our racks. Good thing we did, because NERAASA really used up a lot of literature we had. 

We received a Pre-release Form from G.S.O. about a man that will be leaving Florida and 

going to Philadelphia in August. I forwarded this to SEPIA’s Prison Director. 

I received an email from G.S.O. about an inmate at S.C.I. Rockview writing to them wanting 

books. G.S.O. informed me that they sent some books, but we should handle this as an Area. I 

contacted Alex from District 43, and he informed me their Correction Committee will take care 

of it. 

I was contacted by S.C.I. Camp Hill about Pre-release information. I spoke to Jim L. and he 

said that they don’t want to release their contacts information, and neither do we. So we 

decided to go to Camp Hill and talk to the Clinical Director to come up with a solution. 

Steve I. from the Harrisburg Intergroup said the person who brings meetings to S.C.I. Camp 

Hill needs to know how to get the literature into the Institutions Library, or into the hands of 

the inmate. This is something else I am going to bring up with the Clinical Director of S.C.I. 

Camp Hill. 

We will meet prior to this Quarterly Meeting to discuss what goals we have for the upcoming 

year and when our next subcommittee meeting will be. 

 

Yours in Service, Joe K. 


